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Gloria Garcia

From: Brandon Castle <brandon-castle@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 11:05 AM
To: Gloria Garcia; Plat Application
Cc: shelby.w.carter@gmail.com
Subject: 915 and 923 Craig Plat Extension

[ [ WARNING: External e-mail. Avoid clicking on links or attachments. We will NEVER ask for a 
password, username, payment or to take action from an email. When in doubt, please forward to 
SecurityAlert@cctexas.com. ] ] 

Gloria, 
 
Last time we spoke in January, you mentioned that we could extend the plat recording and to email either you or the 
plat application email address.  
 
We are having a difficult time trying to find a civil engineer that wants to take on a small sidewalk only (roughly 145 ft) 
job which is what we would need to do to in order to satisfy the improvements required to finalize our plat. We would 
like to apply for an extension to allow us to find an engineer willing to take on such a small project compared to the 
overall project.  
 
Please let me know what fees there are associated with that. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Brandon Castle 
361-960-7476  


